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Theresa K. Walsh

From:
Sent: Sunday, May 25, 2025 4:07 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: City of St Johns News - Application - Wetlands Map Amendment
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Good Afternoon, 
 
Good to hear Council's great news of the wetlands extension.  They make multiple contributions to 
our planet from cleaning water, controlling flooding, storing carbons, increasing biodiversity; the list 
goes on and on. Wonderful to hear Council making continued use of this symbiotic approach between 
humans and nature.  Thanks very much. 
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Theresa K. Walsh

From:
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 8:02 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Wetlands map amendment

 

Hello as a resident of  I support the extension of wetlands map in our neighborhood.   
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